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Heartland Housing Foundation Request – Lodge Assistance Program 

 
Topic Identification: 
 
Nancy Simmonds, Executive Director, Heartland Housing Foundation (HHF) will be in attendance 
to make a presentation on the opening of the new Clover Bar Lodge scheduled for January 2021.  
The HHF is seeking support from Council for the addition of 65 units at Clover Bar Lodge, which 
would be eligible for the Lodge Assistance Program Grant funding from Alberta Seniors and 
Housing. 
 
Motions will be presented by Administration following the presentation in support of HHF’s 
request. 
 
Attachment: 
 
HHF PowerPoint Presentation.  
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